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January 26, 2009

Senator Donald Olson
State Capitol, Room 514
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

RE: SB3 - Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission

Dear Senator Olson:

Prince William Sound Economic Development District became an ARDOR (Alaska
Regional Development Organization) in 1991, and a federal economic development

district in 2001. Our region is comprised of Chenega Bay, Cordova, Tatitlek, Valdez,
and Whittier,

The fishing industry is of great importance to our regional economy, and therefore we are
requesting that ARDORs have free access to economic data gathered by the Commercial
Fisheries Entry Commission, as described in SB3,  public information relevant to
fisheries, participants in fisheries permit holders® harvests, and earnings data.

Thank you for considcring our request.

Sincerely, Z
Sue Cogswell M

Executive Director
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